
WHAT IS THE EMERGENCY BROADBAND BENEFIT 
PROGRAM AND HOW DOES IT WORK? 

 
NOTE:  Existing and new Red Bolt Broadband subscribers must meet the criteria on the back side of this insert. 

Existing and new Red Bolt Broadband subscribers can receive $50 toward their monthly internet service, if approved for 
the Emergency Broadband Benefit Program. This benefit cannot be applied to router equipment rental ($7 per month) or 
taxes included on your monthly bill. 

All Red Bolt Broadband service packages above are eligible for the Emergency Broadband Benefit Program. 

The FCC will start accepting applications for enrollment on May 12, 2021. 
As of May 12, 2021, eligible households will be able to enroll in the Program to receive a monthly discount off the 

cost of broadband service from an approved provider. Eligible households can enroll through an approved provider 
or by visiting https://getemergencybroadband.org. 

*UPDATE**UPDATE*



YOU MAY QUALIFY FOR A $50 MONTHLY DISCOUNT ON 
EXISTING AND NEW RED BOLT BROADBAND SERVICE! 

You may be eligible for the Emergency Broadband Benefit Program, If one household member:

The Emergency Broadband Benefit Program is now open to households who participate in 
an existing low-income or pandemic relief program offered by a broadband provider; Lifeline 
subscribers, including those who are on Medicaid or accept SNAP benefits; households with 

kids receiving free and reduced-price lunch or school breakfast; Pell grant recipients; and those 
who have lost jobs and seen their income reduced in the last year. 

For more information about the Emergency Broadband Benefit Program, please visit: 
https://www.fcc.gov/broadbandbenefit. 

Or to submit an application, go to, https://getemergencybroadband.org. 
           

The FCC will start accepting applications for enrollment on May 12, 2021. 


